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Annwyl rieni a gwarchodwyr/Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Little Ladybirds and After School Club  
Little Ladybirds is open from 8.00am – 6.00pm until the end of term.  After School Club is 
open from 3.15pm – 6.00pm.  We will continue to review this service regularly. It is essential 
that you book your child’s place in advance with a member of the Little Ladybirds Team on 
07592125677.  Please note that you will be charged if you give less than 24 hours’ notice of 
cancellation.   
 
Message from the PTFA  
The next Blue Bag collection is booked for 17th May. There will be no bags sent home this 
time but you can put any unwanted clothes in a normal bin bag and leave it at school by 9am 
on the morning of 17th.  The school will get money for these based on weight. They accept 
clothes, shoes, bags, curtains, bedding and towels. 

 
School website 
Please check the website regularly for updates and letters.  There is a really handy app that 
can be downloaded on to your smart phone which will send notifications. It is easy to 
download.  You click on ‘Download our app’ on the right hand side of the page which will 
give you instructions.  
 
Early entitlement provision 
If you know of a child who has had his or her 3rd birthday, they may be eligible for up to 30 
hours of childcare provision which can be used in our Nursery class at Ysgol Bro Famau 
and/or at our Full Child Care provision at Little Ladybirds.  Please see the link provided or 
you can contact school for more information.  
 
https://gov.wales/childcare-3-and-4-year-olds 
 
 

COVID symptoms  
Please keep your children off school if they are showing any of the symptoms of COVID – a 
new continuous cough, loss or change in taste and / or smell and high temperature, and 
arrange a test. All members of the household must isolate whilst awaiting test results. 
 

Sun Safety  
Although it has probably been the coldest May for a very long time, I am optimistic that the 
weather will start to improve soon and that we will have some sun!  In preparation for this, 
please may I remind parents that they should apply suncream BEFORE school.  Please 
don’t send suncream with your child as there is the temptation to share. Children should also 
bring a sunhat which is labelled with your child’s name.  Please do not send sunglasses.  
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Dates for the diary 
 
Friday May 28th – School closes for half term 
Monday June 7th – School reopens to all children 
Friday July 16th – School closes for the summer holidays 

 

 

 
Cymraeg yr Wythnos 

Dewch I mewn 
Come in  


